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24 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Lockdown and school closures have affected children in many ways.  Language is particularly important for learning 
and for socialising, so it is important to know of children’s language experiences during these challenging times.   
  
As parent or guardian of a child with English as an Additional Language, you are invited to complete a short survey 
on language use in multilingual families during the pandemic. The results will be used to provide better support for 
EAL children and their families.   
  
The survey is open until the 30th of June.  To participate, please go to 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GNTVG6C. There is a chance to win a £40 gift voucher for participating in the 
survey. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Tina Smith 
Headteacher 
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